
Mr. Jalbert's senior physics
students learned about
energy by creating Physics
Land, a miniature
amusement park. Students
learned about ways to store
energy as well as came up
with creative solutions to
solve technical problems
with amusement rides.

PHYSICS LAND

March 17th: Extended Faculty Meeting
March 18th: Club Day
March 19th: Student Half Day - PD
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Junior Carpenters were recently in Oxford CT on production doing site and prep
work for a new construction deck. 

CARPENTRY HARD AT WORK



In Mr. Jalbert's astronomy class, students delved deep in all the places of the
solar system. They learned about all the planets, dwarf planets, regions, and
even interesting moons that may be destinations in future space travel.
Students completed field guides to keep track of the many details of these
exciting places.

SPACE: THE FINAL FRONTIER



The MDET seniors started the Additive Manufacturing Certification process this
cycle with their substitute, Mr. Marra. He was challenged to pass the
certification testing with them. The remaining seniors will be testing the next
cycle.

CERTIFICATION CHALLENGE

The National Honor Society will be hosting a 3-on-3 basketball tournament on
Friday, March 21st as a fundraiser for the American Heart Association. The cost
to play is $5 per person. Players will report to the gym at 8:20 and play until
there are 4 teams left. All players will then report to lunch at 11:52. 

After lunch, spectators will be invited to watch the semifinals and finals. The
winners of the tournament will play a team comprised of staff members. The
cost to be a spectator is $2 and for an additional $1 students will get to take
part in the half-court shot contest. Anyone who makes a half-court shot will win
a gift card (as well as eternal glory)! 

Player registration ends on Wednesday 3/19 at 2:00. Spectator registration ends
on 3/20 at 2:00. 

There will also be a boys' basketball alumni game at 6:00 PM on the 21st. Alums
from as far back as 1992 and as recently as 2024 will be playing. The cost to
attend is only $2. Doors will open at 5:30. Hope to see you there! 

HOOPS FOR HEARTS



The MDET freshmen are busy
beginning their Stop Motion Movie
projects! Lego, Lego, Lego!

STOP MOTION MAGIC

Dr. LeBouthillier presented Mrs. Daria
with a Certificate of Appreciation on
March 3, 2025 in recognition of Social
Work Month. 

Thank you for all that you do!

MARCH IS SOCIAL WORK MONTH



Mr. Brennan’s sophomore
English classes read the
famous play 12 Angry Men.
The classroom was set up
to give the students the
experience of sitting in a
jury room. They volunteered
to read the play out loud
and faced each other as if
they were a real jury. By
reading the play, students
learned about important
themes like fairness, justice,
critical thinking, and the
power of speaking up – in
words and actions.

JURY DUTY
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Pi Day - March 14th - was
founded in 1988 by Larry Shaw,
an employee of a science
museum in San Francisco. Pi is  
the ratio of the circumference of
a circle to its diameter.

The US House of Representatives
passed a resolution to recognize
Pi Day in 2009.

DID YOU KNOW?


